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AUSTRALIAN SECRETARY TO THE QUEEN

Lieutenant-General Sir Reginald Pollard, K.B.E.,
C.B., D.S.0., who is in charge of the planning of the visit to
Australia next year by Her Majesty The Queen and His Royal
Highness The Duke of Edinburgh, will be Her Majesty’s Australian
Secretary for the occasion and will be a member of the Royal
Household throughout the visit.

Sir Reginald will return from London tomorrow
(Monday 11 August) after conferring with The Queen and Prince
Philip.
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